
Specialist Level 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Association of School Psychologists 

Grants NASP Program Approval 
To 

Indiana University-Bloomington 
Full Approval 

February 1, 2022 -February 1, 2028 

for its 
School Psychology Program at the  

Specialist Level 
 

 
 
NASP, as a specialized professional association (SPA) of the Council for Accreditation of Educator Preparation (CAEP) conducts program reviews as a part of the CAEP 
unit accreditation process. NASP does not accredit school psychology programs, but identifies approved programs. CAEP accredits units, not programs, but provides 
“national recognition” status (full or with conditions) to NASP-approved programs in CAEP-accredited units. To provide all school psychology programs with access to the 
NASP review process and potentially to national approval/national recognition, NASP also conducts reviews of school psychology programs that are not in CAEP units and 
that submit materials for review by NASP on a voluntary basis. 
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